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I oppose this bill and the additional restrictions it places on law abiding citizens.  This 

is exactly why we had state preemption laws.  This creates a confusing and difficult to 

follow set of restrictions on law abiding licensed concealed carry holders, while are 

statistically not the problem.  Stop putting your fear and lack of understanding over 

our rights. Oppose this measure!  


